
We LOVE Our Children
     You can help us keep our children safe by being 
aware of our new policy regarding the use of Wesley 
Hall, the Wesley Hall doors, and our “new and 
improved” children’s Check-in System. 

REGISTRATION
•	 Register all children at the Check-in desk before going to the Sanctuary.
•	 Check-in desk is located near the Parlor under the T.V. monitor at the bottom of 

the stairs.
•	 Parent and child will be given a sticker (one per child), which is needed to get 

back into Wesley Hall to retrieve your child. No child will be released to any adult 
without a sticker.

•	 If there is an issue in the nursery or in Sunday School, the attendants will come to 
get the parent.

•	 Should parents want to get a child from the nursery or Sunday School, they 
should ask an usher, who will call the nursery with the parent’s request. The child 
will be brought to the parents, but please remember, the parent must have the 
sticker.

WESLEY HALL ACCESS
•	 The orange doors to Wesley Hall will be shut and locked.
•	 Nobody will be able to enter through the orange doors during services.
•	 Parents needing their children should ask an Usher for their child.

CHURCH EMERGENCY? 
•	 Parents, DO NOT come for your children.
•	 Children will be taken out the Chicago St. doors to our designated “safe place” 

across the street at Asbury. Parents should retrieve their child from there.

TORNADO?
•	 Children will be taken to a lower level, windowless area in Wesley Hall. Parents 

may retrieve their children once all danger has passed.

READER’S DIGEST VERSION . . .
During services, nobody will be admitted into Wesley Hall.

After services, nobody without a sticker will be admitted into Wesley Hall.


